
November Elk of the Month -      

                    Paula Celick 
 
       I have chosen Paula Celick this  
       month for her enthusiasm, her  
       creativity and her devotion to  
       Elkdom.  She has been a huge  
       push for the Wreaths Across   
       America program, introducing it to  
                     us in her first year as an Elk.  Her 
creativity has manifested itself in the way she goes after 
new ideas for dances like the Sock Hop or the Sadie 
Hawkins Day dance.  She, along with her beau Larry 
LaVerne, have put in extra time helping with Veteran 
activities.  The next time you see the petite lady with the 
Pixie haircut, say hi and thank you for her help in the 
Lodge.  
 

 

HONORING OUR LOCAL POLICE, FIRE AND 
PUBLIC SAFETY OFFICERS 
 
At one time or another we have all called upon one or more 
of our emergency responders for their services. Here is a 
wonderful opportunity to show your support and thanks to 
our local police, fire and public safety officers. 
 
On Thursday, November 16, 2017 we will host our 33rd 
annual Public Safety Officer Awards Dinner and Presentation. 
Please see the Flyer included in this month’s bulletin.  Last 
year we had 52 table sponsors; in fact, some members 
sponsored two tables. The sponsorship of $30 includes dinner 
for two and the $6 extra helps cover the cost for the award 
recipient, as well as the award presenter. Scott will be serving 
herb roasted chicken, pork loin, fresh salad, vegetables, 
potatoes and dessert.  
 
These Public Safety members work day and night shifts all 
year long; with many calls involving violence and great 
hazards or dangerous situations. Please show your support to 
these men and women of our community. All of us can be 
proud members of Auburn Elks Lodge #1691. 
 
Dempsey Billey, Chairman 
Tom Hart, Co-Chairman 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
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From the Station of 

the Exalted Ruler 

   Rhonda Rogers 

 

Hello folks, 

As you may know by now Bill Chelonis was installed as Lecturing Knight to replace Jim Boston who is off on a new job and a 
new life in Reno. Bill will hold the position for the rest of the Elk Year, at which time there will be an election for this, and 
the rest of the Officers for the 2018-2019 year. 
 
Thank you all for coming out to give our new District Deputy a warm welcome at his visitation to our Lodge on October 
12th.  His favorite entrée, meatloaf, was served, and a special dessert was made by our kitchen of raspberry/peach 
cobbler.  
 
The months of November and December will be flying by. The Lodge will be closed many days in those two months, so take 
advantage of the days we are open. Check your purple calendar for dates of special events.  
 
Rhonda Rogers 
Exalted Ruler   
 

Message from the Building Hall Committee President 
 
Meetings: Held the first Thursday of each Month at 4:00 pm 
 
Repairs on rentals: 
1. Sinkholes behind 171 Pine Street were filled. 
2. Rear door 171 Pine Street was repaired and repainted. 
3. 175 Pine Street sewer blockage was repaired. 
4. New carpeting was installed in master bedroom on 171 Pine Street damaged from heavy rains this past winter.  
Many repairs are needed to keep them in top shape. A five-year plan to do what is needed has been structured by the 
directors. 
 
Lodge Improvements: 
In the next couple of weeks, a new rock wall will be constructed in the south parking lot to replace the chain link fence. 
The “Not an Exit” signs were posted over two doors on the west side of the Lodge room. 
A hand rail on the back-entrance step was installed.  
Underground lighting for both Elk statues is in progress. 
 
Manny Martinez 
President Building Hall Committee 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

                                                       
 

                                    

The Auburn Elks Lodge Bulletin is published monthly by 

Auburn Lodge #1691 

B.P.O.E. Elks 

195 Pine St. 

Auburn CA  95603 

530-888-7111 

www.auburnelks.org 

auburnelks@gmail.com 

Regular Lodge Meetings 

2nd & 4th Thursday – 7:30 p.m. 

Pre-Lodge Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Business Hours 

Tuesday thru Friday 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m 

Bar hours: 11 a.m until 8 p.m. 

Closed Monday 

Bulletin Deadline 

15th of the preceding month 

 

Bulletin Editor, Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

Tomdiana87@yahoo.com 

 

Assistant Editor, Linda Simmons 

genfreak@pacbell.net 

 

Advertising: Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

 

Auburn Lodge 

#1691 B.P.O.E. 

 

               New Officers for 2017 -2018 

     Exalted Ruler              Rhonda Rogers          
     Leading Knight            Jack Meylink       
     Loyal Knight                Kathy Madeiros           
     Lecturing Knight                            Bill Chelonis      
     Esquire                      Chuck Cooper              
     Chaplain                     Larry LaVerne               
     Inner Guard                 Bill Costa                     
     Tiler                             Wanda Nordstrom       
     Treasurer                     Gene Henggeler          
     Secretary                      Bob Oles                     
     Organist                       Linda Wismar  
              
                                    Trustees 
     5th Year                               John Madeiros            
     4th Year                               Warren Manley           
     3rd Year                               Dennis Koehn            
     2nd Year                               Royce Birks                
     1st Year                               Wayne Helley    

 

                       From the Secretary   

                                  Bob Oles 
 

The Lodge year is half over.  We started April 1, 2017 – 2018 year 
with 754 members, 58 down from last year.  As of September 30, 
2017, we have initiated 30, affiliated 6, reinstated 2, for a subtotal 
of 38 new members.  We have dropped from the rolls 24, 
transferred out 6, granted 1 absolute dimit, and lost 12 to death 
for a subtotal of 42. This gives us a membership of 749, a loss for 
the year of 5.  We still have 40 members who have not paid their 
dues for 2017 – 2018 lodge year causing a lapsation rate of 5.44%.  
We have 4 new applications for membership into the Order that 
are being processed.  We all have a lot of work to do to bring our 
membership back up to cover for the loss of members which was 
a result of deaths, transfers out, and those members who chose 
not to continue to be Elks. 
 
The Lodge received for 2017 – 2018 lodge year as of September 
30, 2017 lodge year: Dues $107,680.75, initiation fees $2,475.00, 
and affiliation fees $190.  The following donations were received: 
Major Project $2,684.00, Elks National Foundation $2,562.00 and 
lodge maintenance fund $3,454.00.  The Lodge bulletin received 
for ads $1,113.35.  The general fund received from outside events, 
donations, $8,710.00. 
 
Auburn Elks Lodge #1691, per-capita assessments for lodge year 
2017 – 2018 were paid to: The B.P.O. Elks Grand Lodge, 
$12,064.00; California-Hawaii Elks Association, $4,901.00 and 
Northeast District Elks $2,255.00 for a total per-capita assessment 
of $19,220.00. 
 
Half year report on the Lodge’s Volunteer, Youth, Charitable and 
Community Service Programs. Head count of participants 166, Elks 
29, Helpers 28, Elks hours 327, Helper hours 170, Elks miles 755, 
Helper miles 500, Non- cash (est. value) $1,570.00 and cash 
$1,050.00. 
 
Our Lodge needs to make the Elks National Foundation Grand 
Exalted Ruler’s goal of $4.75 per member to qualify for the Elks 
National Foundation Grants from $2,000 up to $10,000.  Our 
Lodge can use the Grants to help youth programs and community 
projects. 
 
If you have a change of address or need to order a name badge, 
we have order forms in the office or at the bar.  Please 
remember to print legibly so that the correct information gets to 
the Secretary and if you lose your key card there is a $10 charge 
to replace it. 
 
As always, if you want to reach me please email 
rfoles@sbcglobal.net or phone 916.798.6591 
Bob Oles, PDDGER, Secretary 
 

http://www.auburnelks.org/
mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com
mailto:Tomdiana87@yahoo.com
mailto:genfreak@pacbell.net
mailto:rfoles@sbcglobal.net


 
 

Every Tuesday 
Lunch social 

Taco Tuesday 
 

Every Wednesday 
Elks Lunch 11:30 am to 3:00 pm 

 
Friday November 3, 2017 

Birthday Dinner 
Beef Stroganoff 

Braised Chicken w/Mushrooms and White Wine Sauce 
Parsley Buttered Egg Noodles & Seasonal Vegetables 

Salad Bar, Hot rolls, Dessert 
 

Thursday November 9, 2017 
Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Friday November 10, 2017 

Veteran’s Lunch 
Carved Roast Beef & Roasted Chicken 

With all the Fixings 
 

Sunday November 12, 2017 
Elks All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast 9 am to 11:30 am 

Omelets & Eggs cooked to order by Jimmy 
Bacon, Sausage and Ham 

Biscuits & Gravy, Hash Browns 
 

Thursday November 16, 2017 
Public Safety Night 

Pork Loin & Chicken 
 

Sunday November 19, 2017 
Elks Thanksgiving Dinner 

Turkey and Ham 
With all the Fixings 

 

 
   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 
 
 

Butcher Block 
 

CRYING CORNER 
It pays to attend Lodge.    Lodge meetings are held on 
the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the month except 
November and December, 2nd Thursday only.  Dinner 
is at 6:30 p.m. and the meeting starts at 7:30 p.m. 
 
At the Lodge meeting on September 28, 2017, $300 
major jackpots were lost due to their absence by 
Robert Schmitz and Al L. Hewitt and losing $48 was 
Marl Ralph Miller. At the Lodge meeting on October 12, 
2017, $300 major jackpots were lost due to their 
absence by Marie Bartorona and Harvey Eisley and 
losing $61 was Lawrence F. Jacobsen. 
 

LODGE BYLAWS 

Auburn Lodge Bylaws are available on line at 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691 

 

A user name and password are required, and access through this link is 

restricted to Lodge members only.  Members who don't yet have a password 

may register by giving their membership number and name to Grand Lodge 

online at:    http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm 

 

Lodge Cleanup Reminder 
 
Please remember Lodge cleanup the 1st Wednesday 
each month at 9:00 am. The next one is on November 
1st. 
 
In October we did some general cleanup inside, 
outside, vacuumed carpets, moved patio cover frame, 
cleaned margarita machine, popcorn machine, 
cleaned doors inside and out, dusted and cleaned 3 
TVs, cleaned and dusted bar area, cleaned mats in 
bar, windows, cleaned down stairs, cleaned lobby, 
filled salt & pepper shakers, cleaned kitchen, cleaned 
floor drains, sprayed weeds, pruned suckers from 
trees by the street, and much, much more. 
 
The Lodge would like to thank the members that 
worked In October:  PER Dick Robart, PER Bob 
Espinosa, Treas. Gene Henggeler, Trustee/BHC Dir. 
Warren Manley, Tom Eastman, Henry Tukloff, Richard 
Fuller, Cedric O’Hern, Jim Dodson, Jack Crawford, 
Mike Van Hook, Jim Harris, Ed Rodriguez, Rich Cortez, 
Gary Beckes, Remy Giannini, Tim Kent and Richard 
Huntley 
 
Turnout was very light, we could always use more 
help.  Please come out and give us a hand next time. 
 
Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 530-906-1945c 
lib.dick.robart@gmail.com 
 
 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691
http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm
mailto:lib.dick.robart@gmail.com


 
Sickness and Distress 
 
Joyce Costa, wife of Inner Guard Bill Costa, is having some heart issues and had to have a Pacemaker installed on 10-9-17.  
She is recovering nicely. 
 
Kris Martinez, wife of PER Manny Martinez, is having some problems with the nerves in her arm and is seeing an Orthopedic 
doctor. 
 
Kate Richiger had surgery on her left hip and is recovering but will have to undergo surgery on the other hip in about 4 
months. Her stiches are out now from the first operation. 
 
Claire Carlyle, wife of PER Bob Carlyle, is home recovering from a fall and is going to see an Orthopedist in the very near 
future. 
 
Gene Vogel had surgery on his knee and is recovering nicely.  
 
Judy Hayes, wife of Howard Hayes, is undergoing chemo treatments for breast cancer and doing well. 
 
John DeChiara, ER of Grass Valley, is home after a series of stokes and a heart attack. He is having someone care for him as 
he tries to recuperate. 
 
Melisssa Hargrath, wife of John Hargrath, had heel surgery and is recovering well. 
 
Bill Chelonis PDDGER 
Lecturing Knight 
530-570-8896 
b.chelonis@att.net 
 
Sharon Bettencourt PDDGER 
Assistant 
916-759-8961 
sbetten106@aol.com   
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Eyes Have It 

     

     
 
Answers from October:  Glenda Cooper, Bob Slatter, Bill Nordstrom, Bob Oles, & John Power 

Lecturing Knight – Bill Chelonis 
 
First, I would like to mention that Jim Boston resigned as Lecturing 
Knight. He will still be a member of our Lodge, but has moved to 
Reno Nevada. Thank you, Jim, for all the work you have done. I was 
elected Lecturing Knight for the remainder of this term. If you have 
any news of a member sick or passed away please call or email me 
or my assistant Sharon Bettencourt. 
 

mailto:b.chelonis@att.net
mailto:sbetten106@aol.com


 

      Loyal Knight -  Kathy Madeiros,   

Time really does fly when you are having fun.  Especially when you 
are in the midst of The Best People on Earth!  The Fashion Show was 
a total assemblage of those Best People.  I want to thank everyone 
who worked so hard to make this event possible.  There is a lot 
involved in the planning, recruiting help and pulling it all 
together.  This year was especially important to me because we 
honored all the Lodge volunteers that make our Lodge so great.  It 
takes many hands to do all the work both behind the scenes and out 
in front.  These amazing people give of their time and their hearts 
because they rise to fill the need, no matter what it is.  We honored 
Six Taco Teams, Monday Work Crew, Lodge Clean Up Crew, 
Bartenders, Greeters, Cashiers, Event Ticket Sales, Committee 
Chairman, Lodge Officers, Past Officers, Members, and their 
supportive spouses and family members.  They have worked hard 
over the years with their dedication to our community and cause.   I 
am blessed for being able to work with friends who are there with a 
simple phone call and meeting new friends who want to make a 
difference. 
 
See you around town, 
 
Kathy Madeiros, PER 
Loyal Knight 
 



From the Station of the Esteemed Leading Knight – Jack Meylink 

 
Last month I focused my article on taking on my new role of Leading Knight and the process of purchasing 
two market hogs for our annual purple pig raffle.  At the time this article is being written the tickets for 
the pig raffle are being printed and will be mailed to you soon.  Please support the California Hawaii Elks 
Major Project by purchasing or selling these raffle tickets. We will have more at the Lodge if you need 
them.  Also, I want to thank all of you for the good wishes and offers of support as I assume my new role 
at the Lodge. I hope to participate in as many Lodge functions as possible and look forward to seeing you 
there.   
 

 
Jack Meylink 
Leading Knight 

 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

New Members 
  

James Eichhorn - initiated 9/28/17.  The next member initiation will be November 9th. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP 
The following have submitted applications for membership in Auburn Elks Lodge No. 1691.  
Elaine Jenanyan proposes Fred Abbott; Cal Bisson proposes Linda Lee Talso; Denny Bacon proposes John Owen and Michael 
Zuceato proposes Donald William Fleming. 

 
 

33rd Annual Public Safety Awards 

NOVEMBER 16, 2017 

Honoring our outstanding Public Safety Personnel who 

serve and protect our community. 

No Host Cocktails at 6:00 p.m. 
Dinner and Awards at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Sponsor a Table for $30 or 
$12 per Ticket 



 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                               

 

 

 
Chaplain’s Corner – Larry LaVerne 

 
We have all experienced events that tug at our emotions.  Those 
feelings of anger, sadness, joy and so many others that well up 
within us because of some event.  Sometimes we want to lash out 
or dance and sing.  Other times we feel like crying or being alone in 
our grief. 
Our emotions are natural and cannot, should not be denied.  These 
are God given gifts and are what make us human.  I know that every 
day I am confronted with activities that illicit an emotional 
response.  It may be when I get cut off on the highway, or when my 
son calls and tells me that he has a great new job or perhaps when I 
find out that my favorite food is being served for dinner.  Our 
emotions are for our benefit but the other gift, the gift of 
intelligence is also what makes us human and superior to the lesser 
animals 
I have run into occasions where my emotional response needed to 
be softened using my God given intelligence.  My desire to strike out, 
to hurt someone or something for a perceived slight, usually only 
results in me hurting myself.  God gave me the gift of intelligence so 
that I can stop and think about what I am doing and find an alternate 
response to my anger.   
One of the ways I have done this is to make the assumption that 
everyone driving on the road is my mother.  If my mother were to 
cut me off, how would I respond differently than if it was a stranger.   
Now, I just relax, make room, and whisper, "Mom, would you please 
try to be a little more careful?"  No stress, more relaxed.  Welcome 
your emotions, but use your intelligence to help make the right 
responses. 
 
Wikipedia: "Emotion is any conscious experience characterized by 
intense mental activity and a high degree of pleasure or 
displeasure." 
 
Dear Lord, provider of all things, thank you for the many gifts you 
have given me.  Thank you for my vast array of emotions, and the 
gift of intelligence whereby I might manage my responses.  I know 
that life is full of adventures, trials, and tribulations that will bring 
out all my many varied emotions.  And I am confident that you will 
give me pause to think, and to use my intelligence to help me be a 
more thoughtful, gentle, person.  Amen. 
  
Larry LaVerne (530) 885-1428 
crowislandmusic@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 
With the Holidays fast approaching do not forget all the 
activities we have going on at the Elks from the 
Birthday Dinner to the Elks Thanksgiving Dinner on 
November 19th.  I want to thank all the people who 
volunteered this past year.  With all your help we are 
able to keep cost down in the Lodge.   
 
If you have not been receiving my emails and would 
like one please email me at auburnelks@gmail.com 
and I will add you to my list or if you have been 
receiving the emails and want to stop them also email 
me. 
 
Now for the business part, in November we start with 
our November Birthday Dinner on November 3rd 
featuring Beef Stroganoff and Braised Chicken with 
Mushrooms and a White Wine Sauce followed by our 
Veteran’s Lunch on Friday November 10th serving 
Carved Roast Beef and Chicken.  Our Elk’s All You Can 
Eat Pancake Breakfast from 9 am to 11:30 am featuring 
Jimmy’s Omelet Bar is on Sunday November 12th.  On 
Thursday night November 16th is the Public Safety 
Dinner with Pork Loin and Chicken and we will be 
ending the month with our Traditional Turkey and Ham 
Thanksgiving Dinner on November 19th. 
Remember every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday Except 
November 22ndh and every Wednesday we have the 
Elks Lunch Menu with Scotts Blue Plate Specials Except 
November 23rd. 
 
Have a Great and Safe Thanksgiving Holiday. 
 
Bob DiMiceli 
Manager 
 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Consciousness
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Pleasure
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Suffering
mailto:crowislandmusic@gmail.com
mailto:auburnelks@gmail.com


 
 
 
 

Veteran's Corner 
 
 
Here we are beginning the month of November, the month we honor our Veterans.  The wall of Veterans is displayed in 
the Lodge room and will remain there for the entire month.  On November 10th we are having our annual Veterans 
luncheon.  This luncheon is free to all Vets.  All others have to pay a mere $10 for that same meal.  This year we will be 
serving fried chicken and top sirloin (carved) steak along with mashed potatoes and gravy, as well as a vegetable with 
rolls and all the trimmings and a salad bar. Please come and share a meal with our Veterans.  Invite any Veteran as this is 
certainly not limited to Lodge members.  Anyone in the community who is a Veteran is welcome and encouraged to 
attend.  Reach out to our community and invite any of those who have served this great nation.  We have table sponsor 
ships available for $20 each.  Please help support this event by seeing me and purchasing a table sponsorship.  Your 
name will be displayed on a placard at a table.  Though lunch will be served promptly at 12 noon, cocktails will be 
available from 11am on.  Take advantage of this opportunity to support our Lodge.   
 
November 11 is Veterans Day.  We celebrate that day here in Auburn with a wonderful parade honoring all our active 
duty military and all our Veterans.  The parade starts at 11 am.  The parade begins uptown passing by the clock tower 
and concludes at the Gold Country fairgrounds where a ceremony will occur.  Free hot dog, chips and soda lunch will be 
served to all who attend.  A committee of Elks will be there to prepare and serve the food. 
 
There are two other activities that the Veterans committee supports in this Lodge and they are the Wreaths Across 
America ($15 per wreath) and the Treats for Troops.  These two projects are worthy of our financial support as one 
honors our fallen heroes and the second one provides goodies to our active duty troops serving in harm’s way 
overseas.  Please help out. 
 
As I sign off for this month, remember our troops overseas and their families back here.  They all need our prayers as 
many of those troops only come home with a flag draped over their lifeless body.  They are the ones who paid the 
ultimate price defending our flag.  Let no person desecrate our American flag or what it represents.  God bless America 
and all those who defend our liberties.  Until we talk again, walk with God's graces. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman, Veterans Service Committee 
E-mail:  laketahoe@att.net 
Phone:(530) 886-8499 or (916) 771-0294 
 
 
  
 
 
GOD BLESS AMERICA      GOD BLESS OUR LODGE    GOD BLESS OUR TROOPS 

 

ADVERTISING RATES: 

MEMBERS: $80.00 per year 

Non Members: $200.00 per year 

12 issues to 850 member’s monthly 

*Business Card size advertisement 

*Website Exposure 

Call Tom Hart for Advertising 530-367-3577 

 



 
 

Sept. 6th.  
1st. Ed Bourne/Bill Costa  
2nd. Roger Imsdahl/Wil Thomas  
3rd. Fred Jones/Pete Biersteker 
Attendees: 
Howard Young /Manny Martinez  
Chuck Cooper /Gary Hubbard  
Bill McPeak /Don Council  
Jack Meylink /Rex Gouldthread  
Rick DeKnoop/Dave McGuire  
 
Sept. 13th. 
1st. Rick DeKnoop/Bill McPeak  
2nd. Al Hewitt/Fred Jones  
3rd. Manny Martinez/Ron Ruskauff  
Attendees: 
Chuck Cooper /Howard Young  
Rex Gouldthread /Wil Thomas  
Dave McGuire /Ed Bourne  
Bill Costa /Ed Bourne  
Bill Nordstrom /Don Council  
Pete Biersteker /Dave McGuire  
 
Sept. 20th. 
1st. Chuck Cooper/Rick DeKnoop  
2nd. Larry Mendenhall/Dave McGuire  
3rd. Al Hewitt /Rex Gouldthread  
Attendees: 
Bill Nordstrom /Ed Bourne  
Howard Young /Don Council  
Bill McPeak /Fred Jones  
Pete Biersteker /Manny Martinez  
Roger Imsdahl /Bill Costa   
 
Sept. 27th. 
1st. Wil Thomas /Remy Giannini  
2nd. Rick DeKnoop /Howard Young  
3rd. Al Hewitt/ Ed Bourne  
Attendees: 
Fred Jones /Bill McPeak  
Bill Nordstrom /Pete Biersteker  
Manny Martinez /Chuck Cooper  
Bill Costa /Don Council  
Ron Ruskauff /Jack Meylink  
 

 

       

  

 

 

 

        
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 September Pool Results 
Wreaths Across America 

 
 
TO ALL LODGE 1691 MEMBERS – WE 
NEED YOUR HELP!  
 
Please know that the Wreaths Across America Program 
for our Auburn Cemeteries is in the last days of 
receiving orders.  The last day to order is on Veteran’s 
Day, November 11th.  To date, our Lodge has 
sponsored 136 wreaths.  Good job Elks! Total 
sponsored wreaths from all 12 groups selling are 
781.  Last year we honored 1,350 Veterans with a 
wreath, let’s try and meet that goal this year.  Wreaths 
are $15.00 each, with $5.00 for each wreath returning 
to the Lodge's Veteran's Committee Account as our 
part in this fundraiser 
You may pick up an order form in the foyer at the Lodge 
and give to any of the bartenders, Bob DiMiceli, or 
return to Paula Celick, Location Coordinator at 12868 
Erin Dr., Auburn, CA, 95603.  Checks to be made 
payable to:  Wreaths Across America.    
 
You can also sponsor a wreath by going online at:   
http://www.wreathsacrossamerica.org     Select 
donate and select sponsor a wreath at my local 
cemetery.  Search by Auburn Elks or CA0187P and 
follow the prompts to donate.  Be sure to select 
CA0187P, Auburn Elks, Location Auburn Cemetery 
District so our Lodge will get credit for your donation. 
 
We Remember, Honor our Veterans for their service to 
Country, and Teach our children the importance of our 
Veteran's service. 
 
Thanking you in advance, 
Paula Celick, WAA Location Coordinator for Auburn 
Program 
Questions:  Call:  530-885-1428.  
 

http://www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/


  

 

 

 
 
Well, here it is.  The last Birthday Dinner of the year of 2017.  Can you believe it?  We have quite a few birthday babies born in 
this month.  Good for you.  You had to wait all year for this. The Elks Lodge will be helping you celebrate your day on December 
1, 2017.    
 
Here’s how it works:  If you are a member with a birthday in December, you will receive an invitation, which includes a dinner 
voucher and a free drink ticket.  Take your voucher to the Lodge and turn it in for a ticket.  You then select a table and seat from 
the seating chart.  Tickets can also be purchased for spouses and guests.  
 
THIS EVENT IS OPEN TO ALL MEMBERS AND GUESTS.  
PLEASE REMEMBER THAT RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED AND SELECTED SEATING COMES FIRST. 
 
The dinner menu will be:  Beef Filet Medallions with pork wine mushroom sauce, Baked Salmon with shrimp Beurre Blanc sauce, 
Garlic roasted potatoes, Seasonal fresh vegetables (chef’s choice), Salad bar, Hot rolls, and Dessert.  The Price is $15.00 per 
person. 
 
Throughout the evening, there will be raffle drawings.  Not only will Elk members with a birthday in December be honored, but 
Elk anniversaries in December will also be honored. 
 

          Birthdays 
 
1 Cortez, Richard  15 Hays, Howard 

1 Johnson, Nick C  15 Hiatt, David 

1 Kenneweg, Paul D  15 Wilson, Doy R 

1 Milka, Mary Ann  15 Wismar, Linda 

3 Adams, Richard L  16 Balnys, Paul 

3 Bryant, Mike  16 Louis, Jimmy 

3 Pegler, Jack  16 Michelson, Ken A 

4 Drysdale, Walter F 16 Welch, William D 

4 Fontaine, Ron  17 Imsdahl, Roger L 

4 Meyers, Glenn E  17 Moss, Peter 

5 Seaberg, John P  18 Cesaris, R Craig 

6 Barrackman, Wayne M 18 Zwicker, Wes 

6 Crowell, Barbara  20 McCoy, Harold L 

6 Landrum, Gabrielle B 20 Telcel, William B 

7 Ahnlund, Nels  21 Griffiths, Alfred L 

7 Montana, Marlene  21 Ray, Cynthia 

8 Houk, Terry Ann  21 Thorpe, Lee T 

8 Hubbard, Gary H  22 Campbell, Diana 

8 Miller Jr, Alvah  22 Hansen, Richard A 

9 Dubois, Jim   23 Miller, Richard F 

9 Puccioni, Enrico  25 Parish, Rita Ann 

10 Roe, Wilford D  26 Radakovitz, William M 

11 Jackson, David  26 Terus, Michael J 

11 King Jr, James W  27 Baker, Frances 

11 Moran, Donald M  27 Brenneman, Max E 

11 Rivera, Richard  29 Brentnall Jr, Gerald 

12 Ford, Larry B  29 Ivins, Tony 

12 Franzoni, Lawrence A 29 Milliken, Douglas 

12 Schweyer, Phil  29 Newton, Allen 

13 Shafto, Larry  30 Bohn Lunsford, Sandra J 

13 Smith, Ted L  30 Goad, Robert J 

14 Bedell Jr, Harry L 30 Jordan, Jim D 

14 Disman, Richard D  30 Trubia, Ross 

 
 

BIRTHDAY DINNER 

Auburn Elks RV Club Happenings 

Our outings have come to the 2017 end. 

The season ended with our "General 

Meeting" Friday October 13th. The slate 

of officers was elected for their third 

term and many new ideas for outings 

were discussed. 

Our last outing was to Calistoga, one of 

our favorites! That being said we all 

know what is happening in the Wine 

Country so we will not be returning next 

year. We had a great time with some of 

us experiencing something new. We 

visited Safari West where we were right 

in with many of the animals living there.  

New locations being considered are 

Berry Creek near Oroville, Coachman 

near Truckee, Santa Cruz Redwood RV in 

Felton, and Oceana Elks for 5 to 6 days. 

For those members who missed the 

dinner and general meeting, we missed 

your input but you can always contact 

one of the officers or trustees with 

suggestions. 

Reminder to all members or anyone 

wanting to join, the annual dues of $20 

was due October 1st and delinquent 

January 1st.  Please register soon so we 

can plan our attendance at the upcoming 

outings. 

 



 

Cocktails 6:00 

Dinner 7:00 


